
From: Judy Pettman [mailto:Judy.Pettman@afei.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 26 June 2015 1:16 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Penalty Rates 

 

Dear AMOD, 
 
Re: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Penalty Rates 
 
I write on behalf of the Australian Federation of Employers and Industries (AFEI) and the 
Australian Amusement, Leisure and Recreation Association Inc. (AALARA) on whose behalf 
AFEI had proposed to vary the Penalty Rates in the Amusement, Events and Recreation 
Award 2010 as part of the 2014 Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards. 
 
We wish to advise that ALLARA no longer intends to pursue the claim as part of the review. 
 
Accordingly, AFEI withdraws the claim in its entirety. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Steven Forster | Senior Consultant (Principal Advocate) | AFEI | Level 2, 97-99 Bathurst Street, 
Sydney, 2000 
T: (02) 8246 2513 | M: 0407 900 406 | E: steven.forster@afei.org.au  
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